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TO:  Liv Haselbach, Chair of Academic Affairs Committee 

        

FROM:   Suzanne Lambeth, Assistant Registrar 

 

DATE:  February 8, 2016 

 

SUBJECT:   Extending the Bachelor of Fine Arts to Tri Cities 

 

 

At the February 4, 2016 meeting of the Catalog Subcommittee, the proposal from the 

College of Arts and Sciences to extend the Bachelor of Fine Arts to the Tri Cities 

Campus was reviewed and approved.  

 

The following were noted and addressed during the review process: 

 No changes were made to the existing curriculum 

 Effective date Fall 2016 

 

 

 

 


